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Dear Special Friends,

Hello today from Nairobi, Kenya! It’s Friday, March 6, 2020, and I’'m ministering for seven weeks in four
different countries in East Africa. I'll be back at home in Lagos, Nigeria, in the first week of April.

Last week, | was in Kampala, Uganda, and next week I'll be in Dar Es Salaam, Tanzania. Last, | plan to
minister in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia, for eight days.

Thanks for praying for me, as | also pray for you, too! Thanks also for giving faithfully to the ministry,
and sowing a seed in the work, whenever you can. I'm really blessed, to have friends like you!

In Uganda, just a few days ago, | saw with my own eyes a very big answer to prayer, and | want to share
it with you.

Every year in Zambia, I've ministered in a certain church in the first week of November, and prayed for
a Ugandan lady teacher, who's been a faithful member of that church. She asked me to pray for her
daughter in Uganda, for God to give her a good husband, a man who loves God, and might even come
from a far place. God brought a Ugandan doctor home from the U.S., to meet her, and they married.

Next time | saw the mother in Zambia, she asked me to pray for the daughter to have a baby, when
there was a delay. She had two different miscarriages, and they wanted a baby so very much. Again, |
prayed with the mother in Zambia, asking God to give the daughter babies.

Last year in the month of May, at the age of 39, she delivered four babies, quadruplets, in Uganda! God
answered prayer in a very big way! They have three precious little sons, and one daughter!

| spent all afternoon last Saturday with the happy family in Uganda, including, of course, the proud
Grandmother, who left her teaching job in Zambia, to come home, and help care for the four babies!

Truly, God can bring a life partner to a single person, and a miracle baby or babies, in answer to prayer!
He's so very, very faithful! Trust Him for yourself, or someone you know.

I'll be in Nigeria the whole month of April, working hard with the volunteers God always sends, to help
me get the printed newsletters finished and mailed out. | also plan to finish my new book of the story of
my life, by the end of the month. I'll also be ministering in churches in the Lagos area, too.

In May, I'll leave for the U.S. in the first part of the month, to minister in many different places, and also
spend time with my son and his family there. Our big annual International Service and Supper will be in
Pasadena, Texas, at the usual time on the first Friday evening in June, on Friday, June 5, 2020. Please mark
the date on your calendar, and try to come, if you’re anywhere near that area.

All the work on the churches we’re helping to build in northern Ghana continues, with a roof getting on
at Gbedama, and Wulensi, praise God. Also, plastering walls, flooring, windows, doors, etc., at Chuchuliga,
Naiyoko, Yipala, and Gbankoni; plus finishing up at Biu, Gbimsi, Kpalsi, and Kukpalgu.




The village church at Zanguwa is almost finished, and another one at Kasape is nearly finished with the
walls, and we want to help them with a roof and finishing this month. It will be Church No. 90, and another
one at Konchin-Gberuk plans to start on walls this next week. Let’s all work together, to help build more
churches in the villages and towns of northern Ghana in 2020!

Yes, the month of March begins with an “M,” and the word MIRACLE also begins with an “M,” too! I'm
praying for YOU to see MIRACLES in the month of MARCH, in Jesus’ name!

Love, Doris Hokett



